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Announcement of public comment period 
Amendment to 2023-2027 Transportation Improvement Program 

The Syracuse Metropolitan Transportation Council (SMTC) is seeking public comment on the proposed 
amendments relative to the 2023-2027 Transportation Improvement Program. The action includes the 
following: 

Addition or deletion of project        

o PIN 395095 (SOLVAY-GEDDES CONNECTIVE CORRIDOR PROJECT, TN OF GEDDES & VIL OF 
SOLVAY, ONONDAGA CO). 
 Sponsor Town of Geddes. Total cost $6,250,000. The Town was awarded $5,000,000 

Congressional directed spending to design and construct a complete street, connective 
corridor along various roads linking the Village of Solvay and City of Syracuse to support 
ongoing revitalization efforts within the community. Engineering and Design phases in 
Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 24/25, with Construction programmed in FFY 26/27. $1,250,000 
Match provided by the Town. 

 
o PIN 350200 (MEDIAN BARRIER UPGRADE, I81 NB OVER RT 80 TO 2 MI N EXIT 24, TN OF TULLY, 

ONONDAGA CO). 
 Sponsor New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT). NYSDOT is proposing 

to remove this project from the current TIP as activities will be addressed under PIN 
380668: Safety Appurtenance Program in FFY 24/25.  

Although written comments may be submitted via postal mail, staff are recommending comments be 
submitted via e-mail to mcolone@smtcmpo.org.  

For written comments, please mail: 

Syracuse Metropolitan Transportation Council 
ATTN: Mario Colone 
126 North Salina St, Ste. 100 
Syracuse, NY 13202 

The public comment period is currently underway and comments are due by February, 25th. 
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